
Subject: Re: Bonin Meeting With Bureau of Engineering re Sepulveda Project
From: Nate Kaplan <nate.kaplan@lacity.org>
Date: 11/05/2013 11:52 AM
To: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>, jruhlen916
<jruhlen916@aol.com>

So we met w the City Engineer yesterday and BOE is moving as fast as they can
on it. They're just waiting for authorization from caltrans now. She will try to get
them to expedite but doesn't want us to interfere at this point. It will be ready for
bid in Jan, awarded in May, done in October 2014. Nothing we didn't already
know

On Mon, Nov 4, 2013 at 4:26 AM, Donald Duckworth
<duckworth.donald@gmail.com> wrote:

Can we get Mike some good publicity in our newsletter by mentioning that he
met with BOE in an effort to speed-up the City's work on Sepulveda landscape
improvements / tree replacements?  How about a quote from the Councilman? 
I'd like to show that he's concerned about and invested in local improvements
and this one has a whole lot of attention on it.   

Do you know anything new about Vahik's schedule? 

Did we ever get a meeting with him set up? 

--
Nate Kaplan
Deputy District Director
Councilmember Mike Bonin
City of Los Angeles, 11th District
310-568-8772 | www.11thdistrict.com
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